Regional School Unit # 10 Rumford Elementary School

121 Lincoln Avenue, Rumford, ME 04276 Telephone: (207)364-8155 Fax: (207)369-9446

Carrie Luce Principal Penny Carrier Secretary

Wednesday, January 11, 2023

Dear RES Families,

I wanted to update you on the status of the clean-up, in response to the water damage RES experienced last week. As you know, Sevee & Maher Engineers conducted air quality tests and made cleaning recommendations to our custodial crew, but deemed that it was safe for students and staff to return on Friday, January 6, 2023. However, despite our custodial crew's efforts to clean the areas that were damaged, an odor throughout the building has persisted. Sevee & Maher returned today to consult with the leadership; while it is safe for your children to be at school, as an added precaution, Octagon Cleaning and Restoration has been hired, to deeply clean the affected areas. They will begin their work this weekend. By Tuesday, RES should be in much better shape.

Thank you for your patience as we work through this matter. Your children are, as always, our top priority and I appreciate the flexibility you've shown us.

Respectfully,

Carrie Luce